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January 23, 2024 

 

Dear Queen Bee 16 Families, 

 

All Queen Bee 16 Schools will be closed today due to hazardous travel conditions during the 

morning commute and throughout the morning.  We will be clearing ice from the parking lots 

and sidewalks throughout the day.  All After School Activities are cancelled.   

 

We anticipate resuming our normal schedule tomorrow, Wednesday, 1/24/2024. 

 

Sincerely,  

Joseph R. Williams, Ed. D. 

Superintendent 

 


